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6/05/2009

Dear Sirs,  
  
I read with keen interest the article on page 2 of the UK newspaper, "The Times" entitled, "Water Out of Fish". 
I am particularly concerned by the very real and imminent threat to European fish and strongly urge 
and demand that the EU Commission adopt the proposed ITQ Guarantee system favoured by Alaska, NZ, 
Norway and Iceland immediately to avoid otherwise delayed action being too late. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
Philip James. 
  

___________________________ 
Philip James 

T:  +44 (0) 20 7074 8028 
M: +44 (0) 7976 385 332 
F:  +44 (0) 20 7864 1258 
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